
(handwriting) 

:Dear Dr. Ogden, 

(Urs. tlarian Franc is to 
Dr. Ogden) 

Island Park 
Sept 5, /88 

cu ' 11/8 

~ I thought I wrote to you saying that the Dr. was in Caco~ with the Howards 
but that I had forwarded your letter on to him 1 wonder how my letter miscarried. 
I sent yours to the Dr. & he received it for I asked him on his return. We are de­
lighted at the prospect of seeing you so soon- we shall be back in town at 126 
Milton Avenue near the Usbournes. We ahall not be in fUll numbers to welcome you 
for the 3 boys go to school at Port Hope next week I shall miss them dreadfully.­
The Usbournes are having trouble or troubles first that nice boy died of diphtheria 
then the Baby boy died & now their house has been burglarized & lots of valuables 
stolen- coins(a collection) jewelry, etc.- The Dr. has paid us a happy vi~it & 
looks just the same- he only left on the 3rd. I am always so glad to hear ot you 

Yours very trulhy 

Marian Francis 


